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I ask this bill be repealed entirely, rather than expand its powers. If we truly want to 

be the state we say we are, inclusive and progressive, then we need to show it. This 

law does not show that but rather it shows how we will imprison people and exclude 

people like we have known to do in our embarrassing past as a state. We are 

witnessing how the current administration is increasing surveillance to suppress free 

speech and our right to protest, while failing to protect people. Oregon should be 

working to counteract these actions, not further extend this extreme violation of our 

constitutional and human rights. 


